A Message from Fr. Izen and Fr. Barnes:

Volunteers of Saint Mary and Saint Michael,
      
Thank you for your great work these past months in allowing Mass to continue.  With the recent Executive Order regarding facemasks, we want to remind you, and hopefully this brings you some peace, that it is not your job to enforce the wearing of masks.  The Executive Order does not envision this type of practice, nor is it helpful for the life of our parish communities.
      
If a parishioner happens to ask if they should wear a mask, then you can kindly inform them that they should if they are able, otherwise there is no need to mention it, or prevent anyone from entering the church.  In those instances we encourage everyone, ushers and other congregants, to avoid judgment of the other.  There are legitimate reasons for certain parishioners to not wear a face mask and it is not our responsibility to determine their legitimacy.  What we can do as ushers is seat non-mask wearers with a slightly larger than 6 foot perimeter in an effort to keep other parishioners comfortable.
      
Once again, thank you for your service, and let us know if there are any other questions or concerns.
      
[bookmark: _GoBack]Saint Martha, pray for us.

